From: Perry, Alisma, TRAN:EX
To: Lewthwaite, Jennifer TRAN:EX

Subject: FW: Federal Infrastructure - Financial Mandate
Date: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 1:37:02 PM

This is the Minister's only responsive record for TRA-2018-80960.

From: Trevena, Claire TRAN:EX

Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 4:48 PM

To: Perry, Alisma, TRAN:EX

Subject: FW: Federal Infrastructure - Financial Mandate

**From:** Claire Trevena < claire.trevena@gov.bc.ca > **Date:** Thursday, October 12, 2017 at 11:24 AM

To: Grant Main <grant.main@gov.bc.ca>

**Cc:** "Harder, Derrick PREM:EX" < <u>Derrick.Harder@gov.bc.ca</u>>, Patrick Livolsi

<patrick.livolsi@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: Federal Infrastructure - Financial Mandate

Excellent. We're meeting Monday so maybe then?

On Oct 12, 2017, at 08:53, Main, Grant TRAN:EX < Grant.Main@gov.bc.ca > wrote:

Good morning Minister, Derrick – as below, thought I should share with you the latest direction from Treasury Board Staff with regard to federal infrastructure. Happy to discuss with you anytime.

Patrick and I are planning to reconvene our ad-hoc group of infrastructure DMs to help plan the path forward.

In the meantime, we continue to develop some report out documentation for you (i.e. subsequent to  $^{\rm s.12,s.13}$ 

Thanks Grant

From: Galbraith, David J FIN:EX

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 4:48 PM

To: Main, Grant TRAN:EX

Cc: Wanamaker, Lori FIN:EX; Bain, Nancy TRAN:EX Subject: Federal Infrastructure - Financial Mandate

Hi Grant s.12.s.13

Let me know of any concerns.

Cheers,

David Galbraith Secretary to Treasury Board Treasury Board Staff Ph. 250 356-5427